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RESPONSE TO I.E. BULLETIN 79-13 

Dear Mr. O'Reilly: 

Your Bulletin of June 25, 1979, requested inspection of 

feedwater system piping for cracking and the submittal of data 

disclosed by the inspections. This letter documents CP&L's response 

to Bulletin 79-13.  

As you are aware, the Robinson plant inspected its feedwater 

lines in early June and discovered cracking in the reducers. A 

meeting was held with the NRC staff in Bethesda, Maryland, on June 27, 
1979, to discuss the results of the examinations and the corrective 

actions then underway. The discussions of the meeting were documented 

by letter GD-79-1748 to Mr. Albert Schwencer on July 10, 1979. A copy 

of this letter was telecopied to you on July 11, 1979. In addition, 
the concerns addressed in item five of Bulletin 79-13 were responded 

to by letter GD-79-1801 to you on July 18, 1979. These two previously 

transmitted letters satisfy all of the requirements of Bulletin 79

13, and we therefore consider the bulletin resolved.  

We trust that this information is suitable for your use. If you 

have any questions, please contact my staff.  

Yours very truly 

B. Furr 

Manager 
Generation Department 
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